
 

Re: NP/PS 26/11/2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

We look forward to you coming to our Parents Evenings on 4th and 5th December. 

Autumn reports will be shared with you at this meeting. We have changed the format of 

reports for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children, after talking with parents about what you 

would like to know. We hope the new format is more informative and useful for you. 

Foundation reports will stay the same. A blank template of the report that your child will 

receive is attached and an explanation below of the tables given.  

Foundation 

The table lets you know about how your child is progressing in the Prime Areas of the 

Foundation Stage Profile. We will also let you know how your child is settled in school.   

 

Key Stage 1 report 

 

The EYFS judgement column is the judgement your child was given at the end of 

Foundation and the Current end KS1 Prediction column is what your child is predicted to get 

by the end of Key Stage 1 (linked to how they did at the end of Foundation). The Year end 

Prediction column is the teacher’s current prediction as to where your child will be at the end 

of the year. The final column is an indicator as to whether your child is currently on track on 

their flightpath to achieve their end of Key Stage 1 prediction. 

Key Stage 2 report 

 

The KS1 Result column is the judgement your child was given at the end of Key Stage 1 and 

the Current end KS2 Prediction column is what your child is predicted to get by the end of 

Key Stage 2 (linked to how they did at the end of Key Stage 2). The Year end Prediction 

column is the teacher’s current prediction as to where your child will be at the end of the  



 

 

year. The final column is an indicator as to whether your child is currently on track on their 

flightpath to achieve their end of Key Stage 2 prediction. 

This report template will be updated at the end of the Spring and Summer term. So by July 

2019, you will have all three terms in one report.  

Teachers will talk you through your child’s report at Parents Evening. We look forward to 

seeing you then. 

Mrs Pollitt 

Deputy Head 

 


